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| Subdivision Sign

We are on the last leg of preparation

to install of our subdivision sign.

Plans are to have the ground prepared

for the delivery of the sign in the following
weeks. A big thanks goes out to Reg Rankin
for financial support. Rest assure that

we will get to enjoy it before the snow flies.

- Community Bulletin Board

Asyou have probablynoticed we have

placed a bulletin board next to the mailboxes.
Anyone is welcome to use this for any flyers
or information they would like to get out to
our subdivision. We would like thank Melissa,

Jeff and Austin Verge along with Dan McGinn and
others that volunteered their time to make this a

success.

“Parkland Development Session

In late January MLRA will be hosting a planning
session for the development of the parkland
located on Prospect River Court. Our focus will

be developing a park that promotes enjoyment for

all ages in a natural setting. We encourage your
children (5yrs and up) to attend the meeting
and share your thoughts and ideas.

Donation Received

MLRA would like to thank the

Halifax Regional Search and Rescue

for a $150.00 donation. The donation

was awarded to us for the overwhelming
support that our residents gave the

Search Team during the search for a missing
person in our subdivision.Thanks to the help
and support the woman was found. Special
thanks goes to Dawn McGrath and her staff

of Old Port Pub and Grill for food contributions.

Street Light Out?

If there are any street lights out near

your house please report it to 490-4000.
HRM pays for 39,000 street lights

every year whether they are working or not.

Mabel Labels Fundraiser

In June the MLRA joined Mabel Labels

as a sales representative for their product.
This was done as a fundraisier and we were
able to collect a profit/of $82.78. Thanks for
all of your support.

Annual' Adopta Family

Expect to see our ‘elves’ out collecting
donations on behalf of our 2nd Annual
Adopt a Family.

This year we would like to thank Steven
Dow From Dow and Duggan Log Homes
and Leonard’s Seasoned Firewood For
kicking it all off with a donation of
firewood to heat our family’s home. Mom,
Dad and six children have had a rough
year so let’s show our community
support and give them a christmas

they really deserve.



